South Iina George L. Kennedy, I}, CPA
Office of the State Auditor State Auditor

April 29, 2016

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley, Governor
South Carolina Governor's Office

State House

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

completed financial reports directly to individual members of State boards and commissions.
The report has been posted to the Internet web page of the Office of the State Auditor
(http://osa.sc.gov).

If you have any questions, please call me.

Very truly yours,
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George L. Kennedy, Ill, CPA
State Auditor
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